

## NEWSLETTER FROM REP. Matthew J. Shepherd

May 6, 2020

**DISTRICT 97** 

## STATEMENT FROM SPEAKER SHEPHERD REGARDING MURPHY OIL HEADQUARTERS

Arkansas House Speaker Matthew Shepherd released the following statement:

"Murphy Oil Corporation has been a staple of my hometown for decades and I'm saddened to hear that El Dorado will no longer be its home.

My heart goes out to the employees and their families who are facing uncertain times.

I'm thankful for Murphy Oil's contribution to El Dorado over the years and its commitment to continue the El Dorado Promise which has helped create a brighter future for our students and will continue to do so."